
 

A TRADITION OF SERVICE TO THE FEDERAL JUDICIARY 

April 18, 2023 

Honorable Sheldon Whitehouse 
Chair 
Subcommittee on Federal Courts, Oversight, 
 Agency Action, and Federal Rights 
Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

I am writing in response to your letter dated April 10, 2023.  The Ethics in Government 
Act of 1978, as amended, is administered by the Judicial Conference of the United States for 
judicial officers and judicial employees.  5 U.S.C. § 13102.  The Conference has delegated this 
authority to its Committee on Financial Disclosure, as authorized by the Act.  The Judicial 
Conference Committee on Financial Disclosure is the committee responsible for responding to 
inquiries regarding financial disclosure matters from judges.  The Committee members and staff 
are available to all filers for guidance.  We respectfully decline to provide information about the 
identity of any filers who have sought guidance.  As you can appreciate, doing so could 
discourage filers from seeking assistance. 

If we may be of further assistance to you in this or any other matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact us through the Office of Legislative Affairs at 202-502-1700. 

Sincerely,  

Roslynn R. Mauskopf 
Director 

cc: Honorable John Kennedy 
Honorable Henry C. “Hank” Johnson, Jr. 
Honorable Darrell Issa 


